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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Josh Limberg <josh@urbanrent.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 7, 2021 10:59 AM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 441 mt ida zoom meeting

Hello 
 
I received in the mail a notice of assessment for property cleanup November 2019.  I had no warnings 
of anything needing to be cleaned up.  I wish this to be brought up at the 1-6 Zoom meeting.  The 
only issue we have had is trash cans sometimes slightly over flowing but nothing that should be a 
$500 charge.  Please help reduce or remove this assessment. 
 
Josh Limberg 
Urban Enterprises 
651-468-5221     
 


